
A.Ward Spaulding 
Are you prepared for your child to attend kindergarten? 

 

Save the date:  

Wednesday, March 4th, 6pm – 7pm 

A. Ward Spaulding School Auditorium 

 

         
 

All incoming kindergarten parents are invited to attend an evening event to learn about 
kindergarten at A. Ward Spaulding School. If your child will be 5 years old on or before 
December 31, 2020 please join us for an informational presentation about kindergarten 
entrance requirements, what your child will learn in kindergarten, and the routines your 
child will encounter with their school experience.   

 
Pre-Register your child online starting February 3rd at: 

https://registration.powerschool.com/family/gosnap.aspx?action=22334
&culture=en&TriggerAutoLogOut=15 

 

Also, save the date for kindergarten screening visits scheduled for  

April 9, 22 and 23 
 

During these visits your child will join a small group of peers, led by a kindergarten teacher, for 
a 40 minute structured activity.  This time will include an early literacy screening for each child 
facilitated by our support staff. 
 
 

Questions can be directed to 
Kris Pryce, Assistant Principal at kpryce@suffield.org 
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